
HB 168 -- Public Institutions of Higher Education Residency Status

Sponsor: Davis

This bill allows a person who is separating from any branch of the
United States military to have resident status for admission and
in-state tuition at any approved public higher education
institution in the state if the person can demonstrate presence
within the state and, if attending community college, within the
service area of the community college he or she attends.


